
An invitation to all Residents 

 

COME TO YOUR      

ANNUAL MEETING 

 OF THE PARISH    

Find out what your Parish Council has been doing during 
the  last 12 months 

Meet the historian living in Sweden but writing a book on 
our village history!  

Hear from the Safer Neighbourhood police about current 
crime issues. 

There will be reports from village organisations and the 
Emergency Policies group.  

Have your say on any current issues. 

 

 

Tea, coffee and cake will be served from 7pm,  

by the Brownies 

Please join in with the meeting and have your say.  

This is your chance to comment or ask questions on any 

parish issues 
 

Date: Tuesday 14th May 

Time: 7.00pm 

Venue:  Bubbenhall Village Hall 

 

Please contact the Clerk, Tracie Ball if you want any        

further information. 

Telephone 07957589626 Email bubbenhallpclerk@gmail.com 


